TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 6421 (4LINES).

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
- IVED 95, Bothwell Street,

| sl Glasgow,C.2. 6th Fetruary, 1948.

s.s. "MONARCH OF BERMUDA".

4 In reply to your letter of the 4th instant,
meve to state that the recommendations set forth in my
tter of the 6th December are consldered sufficient for
o voyage to U.S.A., provided special consideratlon be
iven to Item 9 (pillaring girders and cross ties), and
4t is also recommended that the vessel be ballasted so
hat 1t will have an easy roll.

I might add that it will be advantageous to
hrn away the damaged superstructure, as suggested,

The contents of your letter have been conveyed
$0 the Leith Surveyors by telephone, and & copy, together
with a copy of this letter, has been forwarded to them.

Yours fa fully,

 Silos % Soho€l- o22¥






